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Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby receives for information Report 

No. CAO-2021-02-8 prepared by Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 

AND receives the Waste Management Services Review – Final Report prepared by 

Dillon Consulting dated January 2021. 

Background: 

As a member of the Municipal Innovation Council (MIC), the Township of Huron-

Kinloss participated in the Solid Waste Management Service Review conducted by 

Dillon Consulting, along with the other six participating municipalities.  

Project engagement included a questionnaire that was distributed to all member 

municipalities’ elected officials and a workshop with subject matter experts (waste 

diversion/environmental municipal staff and area CAOs.  

The final report is attached for Council to review.  

Discussion: 

Upon Councils receipt of the document, the MIC will be hosting a public meeting 

where Dillon Consulting will present the service review.  

The public meeting is scheduled for March 11, 7pm (virtual).  This meeting will 

provide an opportunity for elected officials, members of the public and other 

stakeholders to gain insight into the recommendations and to ask questions.  

In order to ensure an efficient use of meeting time, the MIC is asking questions be 

submitted in advance to Dave Shorey, Innovation Officer, through email to 

Dave.Shorey@municipalinnovation.ca 



 

Public meeting details are as follows:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85415192765?pwd=MitlUVRlNjF1Ymc1RHBxckhVOExuQT

09  

Meeting ID: 854 1519 2765  

Passcode: 423322  

Financial Impacts: 

The service review was fully funded by the Municipal Modernization Program (intake 

1) in 2020.  

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of out 

natural environment by using our resources wisely.  

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 

 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85415192765?pwd=MitlUVRlNjF1Ymc1RHBxckhVOExuQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85415192765?pwd=MitlUVRlNjF1Ymc1RHBxckhVOExuQT09

